
Hepburn Shire Council has prepared its 
Proposed Budget 2021-2022 for the financial 
period from 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2022. The 
proposed budget is available for inspection 
at Council offices in Daylesford, Clunes, 
Creswick and Trentham, the Daylesford 
Library and the Participate Hepburn website 
at https://participate.hepburn.vic.gov.au. 
Any person may make a submission to 
Council on any proposal contained in the 
proposed budget. Submissions must be 
received by Council by 5.00pm on Thursday 
20 May 2021. 
Those who write a submission should clearly 
specify if they, or their representative, wish 
to be heard in support of their submission 
at a Special Council Meeting scheduled 
for 6.00pm on Tuesday 8 June 2021 at the 
Daylesford Town Hall.
Submissions should be addressed to the 
Chief Executive Officer, Hepburn Shire 
Council and submitted by post to PO Box 21, 
Daylesford VIC 3460, emailed to  
shire@hepburn.vic.gov.au, or via the 
Participate Hepburn website.
Council will consider the budget for adoption 
at a Special Council Meeting at 6.00pm on 
Tuesday 29 June 2021 at the Daylesford Town 
Hall. 
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